
1

Mary Gallagher

From: Ce-Jay Spencer <cejayspencer@outlook.com>
Sent: Wednesday, February 7, 2024 10:52 AM
To: Mary Gallagher
Subject: Re: 676 Circuit Street PB 24-1 Case

Hi Mimi, 
 
I request a continuance of our hearing (PB 24-1) to the February 19 meeting if the Planning Board is able to get the 
feedback they need from town counsel by then. I request a continuance to the March 4 meeting if the Planning Board 
isn’t able to get the feedback they need prior to the February 19 meeting. 
 
Thank you, 
Ce-Jay 
 
 
 

On Feb 7, 2024, at 10:04 AM, Mary Gallagher <mary.gallagher@hanover-ma.gov> wrote: 

  
HI. Can you please send me a quick email asking for a continuance for your hearing (PB 24-1) to March 4 
due to the Planning Board needing to get Counsels approval for wording ? 
Thanks so much 
Mimi 
  
  
  

  


